

Dear Charter School Representative,

I am writing this letter to express my enthusiastic support for the establishment of ThrivePoint High School, a new free public charter school in Las Vegas. This school is an exciting addition to the education landscape, offering a unique approach to student success with its student success coaches and workforce preparation programs.

As a longtime Nevadan and business owner, I know how important it is for students to have the support they need to succeed academically and prepare for the challenges of the workforce. ThrivePoint High School's focus on providing individualized attention through student success coaches is a truly innovative approach. By giving each student the tools and guidance they need to succeed, ThrivePoint High School is creating an environment where all students can thrive.

I am pleased to offer this letter of support and wish the school a hugely successful opening in the '24 school year.

Warm regards,

Matt Harris

President, Coreprime